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The applicant proposes to use a CL-FM log periodic antenna array which by nature has very little 

downward radiation. The radiation is directed out away from the tower. Also, the facility is gated. This 

proposal is well within the FCC’s guidelines for radiation exposure. Nevertheless, the applicant will 

ensure that placards warning of radiation hazard are posted in and around the site at all times and that 

station staff are trained how to cease operation in the event that any tower maintenance is performed.  - 


